
Newport Church of England Junior School 
01952 386600 

Avenue Road 

Newport 

Shropshire 
                                                                                            TF10 7EA

      Thursday 21st January  

Dear Parents, 

 This year Raising Aspirations week will be held in school from 
Monday February 8th to Friday 12th February. The purpose of this week 
is for us to encourage the children to consider how the skills we learn in 
school can be used in their future lives. We hope to encourage the 
children to consider their ambitions for the future to raise their 
aspirations. 

 On Tuesday 9th February, we would like to hold a “Bring Your 
Parents to School Day!” The aim of this day is for parents to have the 
opportunity to come into school to share their experiences in their job 
with their child’s class teacher. You will have a 15/20minute session with 
your child’s class to talk to them or lead an activity with them about your 
job. Your presentation or activity should include what qualifications and 
skills you needed, to be successful in your career. 

 Please contact your child’s class teacher before Friday 5th 
February, via their home-link book, to arrange a time etc. for your visit. 
We would be extremely grateful for your support in this event. 

 On Friday 12th February at 2pm, we will be holding our annual 
Raising Aspirations Fair in the school hall. Classes will have formed 
enterprise companies and set up stands to sell products to you! As with 
the Christmas Fair, you are welcome to collect your child from class, from 
2pm, to purchase goods from the fair. The children look forward to your 
support. All monies raised will go towards school fund. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support for Raising Aspirations week. 

Yours sincerely,  

Ben Moody 
Mr B Moody 

SLT - Parents and the Community. 

 

Executive Head-teacher: Steve Ashton 


